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Weekly News – 9th February 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

Well done to Elm class for their wonderful class assembly on the 
story Journey by Aaron Becker. The children should be proud of 
their confident and engaging performance. 

In English this week the children started to create leaflets based 
on their volcano research. They have enjoyed using exciting 
openers to engage the reader.  

Our focus in maths this week has been telling the time. We will 
continue with this topic after half term and so we encourage the 
children to practice telling the time during the break. 

We hope you enjoyed viewing our African Arts Week display. 
The year three team are very impressed with the high quality of 
work produce by the children. Well done year 3! 

We hope you have a lovely half term break.  

Year Three Team  

  

Homework Reminder 

Maths: 

Please complete page 36 in the home/school maths book. We have 
also set Mathletics activities to support the children with telling the time.  

Spellings: 

We would like you to learn week 5 spellings for dictation after half term. 

Reading: 

We would like you to continue reading your books as often as you can 
and writing a minimum of 2 comments in your diaries each week. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 2nd March- 

Bounce for Books  
 

Announcements 
Multiplication Tests 

We have taken onboard 
feedback from the parent talk 
regarding times table tests.  

We have decided to test the 
children every Friday on a 
specific times table. Every three 
weeks we will carry out a badge 
test. A timetable for these tests 
have been sent home with the 
children today.  

On 23rd February the children will 
be tested on the following 
tables. 

Bronze- 2 x table test 

Silver- 3 x table test 

Gold- 7 x table test 

Ultimate- 9 x table test 
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